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24 February 2023 
SwissAfrican Foundation 
Dammstrasse 27, 8702 Zollikon 
Telefon +41 44 451 40 51 
 
Dear Peter, Katrin and the SwissAfrican Foundation, 
 
On behalf of Great Plains Conservation Foundation and Dereck and Beverly Joubert thank 
you so much for your amazing on-going support for conservation and communities in Africa. 
Your donation of USD $50,000.00 was received 21 February 2023 and is designated for 
Project Rewild Zambezi.  
 
In accordance with the IRS requirements, this letter confirms that no goods or services were 
provided in consideration, in whole, or in part, for this Gift, except for the personal 
satisfaction of supporting the Great Plains Conservation Foundation (501c3 # 45-5494919).   

 
We would like to express our gratitude for your gift and commitment to a brighter future for 
Africa’s wildlife, wilderness, and communities.  
 
With gratitude, 

 

 
 
Sarah Boeckmann 
Director, Great Plains Conservation Foundation 
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